
   

BAY ISLAND Early Learning & Care 
 

School Holidays Are Coming 

 

Dear Families 

It’s that time again, the school holidays are fast approaching.  If 

you are planning on spending some quality time with your lovely 

little people then please complete the Holiday Notification Form 

below. If you lodge this form with admin staff 2 weeks prior to the 

school holidays, you will be eligible for a small fee reduction.  

* Please note that any normal absences during this period will be 

charged at normal daily fees. 

Your Sincerely, 

The Admin Team  

 

 

HOLIDAY NOTIFICATION FORM  
I am aware ‘as per my signed enrolment contract’ two weeks’ notice in writing must be provided to 
take advantage of any available reduced Holidays fee *not applicable to ECE Kindergarten 

DATE  FAMILY NAME  

I wish to advise that I would like to book holidays for my child/ren as follows: 

Child/ren Name/s:     

Their first day of holidays will be:  

Their first day back of attendance will be:  

Parent Name:  Parent Signature:  

Note: ECE Kindergarten will be operating during week Qld school holidays. 
 Discounted holiday rates do NOT apply when ECE Kindergarten is operating. 

Office Use only Bus Roll/Register Amended: Yes/No Bus: RI/MI 

Entered in QikKids by: 

Signed:                           Date: 

 


